
 

inquiries@taic.org.nz | www.taic.org.nz 
T +64 4 473 3112 (24 hrs) or 0800 188 926 | F + 64 4 499 1510 
Level 16 | 80 The Terrace | PO Box 10 323 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
Transport Accident Investigation Commission | Safer transport through investigation, learning and influence 

 

 

 

OIA No. 362 

 

6 March 2023 

 

Dear Patrick 

Acknowledgement Letter 
Thank you for your request regarding Level Crossings. 

We are considering your request and will get back to you as soon as we can. Meanwhile, if 
you have any questions, please contact myself Therese Morris on 0275564406 or send an 
email to therese.morris@taic.org.nz. 

If you are unhappy with our handling of your information request, you may make a 
complaint to the Ombudsman. However, please talk to us first to see if the issue can be 
resolved. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Therese Morris 

Support Services Officer 
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